
 
 
 
Dear First Grade Families, 
  
Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year at Cyber Academy of South Carolina! First 
grade is a wonderful year! It is full of many new and fun learning experiences. 
We cannot wait to watch you learn and grow over the next year!  
  
Mrs. Green will be your first grade math teacher, and Mrs. Mattox will be your ELA 
teacher. We are both thrilled to be teaching your child for the upcoming academic 
school year!  
 
Please be on the lookout for more information about your schedule for your first week of 
school. A welcome packet of information will be sent to you.  

We will be working to complete several Progress Monitoring Assessments that will allow your 
teachers to review areas of strength, areas of need, and help teachers to prepare our 
instruction. ​Learning Coaches, it is extremely important that your student works to 
complete these assessments on their own with no outside resources. ​Teachers will 
need to have the most accurate and valid results in order to best prepare instruction for 
our students. These Progress Monitoring Assessments will not positively or negatively 
affect students’ grades, so please allow your student to complete each assessment on 
their own.​ Please complete these assessments as scheduled in your welcome packet.  
In the meantime, see below to learn more about us!  We cannot wait to get to know all 
of you! 
  
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mattox & Mrs. Green 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
Meet Ms. Tandy Green K-2 Team Teacher 

Watch my video! 
 

Hi! My name is Tandy Green and I am super excited to be your math 
teacher this year at CASC! This is my second year with CASC, but my 
first year teaching math :) I received my degree in early childhood  
education from USC Upstate.I have taught k4, 1st, and 2nd grade for the 
past six years in the traditional brick and mortar setting in both traditional 
and charter public schools. I live in Spartanburg, SC with my daughter 
Addison. I love coffee, reading, hiking, traveling, the beach, the lake and 
all things outdoors. I’m looking forward to this journey together with you 
and your child. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 ​Meet Mrs. Amy Mattox K-2 Team Teacher 

Watch my video!  
 

 Hi! My name is Amy Mattox. I am your English Language Arts teacher this year 
at CASC! This is my second year at CASC and my first year teaching first grade. 
I taught Kindergarten for 4 years in a traditional brick and mortar school and 
moved up to first grade for my fifth year of teaching. During that year, I went on 
maternity leave, and eventually landed my teaching position at CASC where I 
taught 3rd grade ELA for the remainder of the school year. I currently live in 
Charleston, SC with my husband and our 9 month old son. I love to read, 
exercise, play with my son and our 2 dogs, go on fun adventures anywhere in 
nature, and binge watch Food Network. I am so excited to work with your child 
this year on their reading foundation and all the other great experiences first 
grade ELA has to offer! 
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